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Metro Atlanta Winnies February Outing 
 

 

There was a light turn out at the February outing at Cherokee, NC. Three coaches attended. We had 

great weather all weekend. Friday afternoon we sat outside on the patio and enjoyed the scenery that 

surrounded us. The KOA is in a valley surrounded by mountains.  Friday night we went out to a 

steak buffet and ate just a little too much. 

 

Saturday morning we left in the KOA van to Bryson City and the Great Smoky Mountains Railroad. 

We had inside coach seats, but we spent about 1/3 of the time out in the open cars. The scenery was 

beautiful as we passed by lakes and rivers with the Smoky Mountains all around. There was a 1hour 

stop at the Nantahala Outdoor Center where we watched people in canoes and kayaks pass by in the 

rapids of the Nantahala River.  Doug Ralston got a tour of the cab of the Locomotive while we were 

stopped. 

 

Back at the campground Sarah Sowers cooked a fantastic spaghetti dinner. A great time was had by 

all. 
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